Ministry for the

Environment

Manats Mo Te Taiao

Dept 00111
Will Ryan

Clear Skies Action Group
wrclearskies385@gmail.com

Dear WiIl

Thank you for your email of 19 February 2011 to the Environmental Protection Authority (EPA)
regarding chemtrails. This letter has been forwarded to me, as the issue lies outside the
responsibilities of the EPA and beyond its parameters of operation. : .

I note that the Ministry for the Environment has engaged in a considerable amount of discussion
with you on this issue, including multiple letters, emails and phone calls. I encourage you to revisit
these earlier responses as they clearly outline the Ministry’s views.

As T can now only reiterate that the Ministry has no information to support your claims that the

phenomena you describe are in any way sinister, T advise that we consider interaction on this issue
to be closed. : : '

.

Yours sincerely

751 Vera Power |
Manager, Science
Ministry for the Environment

Environment House
23 Kate Sheppard Place
PO Box 10362
* Wellington 6143, New Zealand
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